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CPI Deplores the Unfortunate Deaths in Govt. Hospitals of Maharashtra 
 

The National Secretariat of the Communist Party of India issued today 

(October 5, 2023) the following statement: 

 

Reports of death in government hospitals at Aurangabad and Nanded in 

Maharashtra State are disturbing. They expose the government’s neglect and the 

poor health services. Communist Party of India is constantly demanding that 

government should spend more on health services and improve quality and 

accessibility. While extending condolences to the family of deceased the party 

demands adequate compensation and also strict action against those who are 

responsible for these deaths. It further demands that system of drug purchase and 

distribution be streamlined and model adopted by Tamil Nadu state government 

should be followed. 
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